THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

i o October 3, 1938

THE CHANCELLOR

Dr. F, C. Allen
University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your recommenda-
tions concerning a women's building and other improvements,
It is perhaps too late to include the women'sg building in the

present list, but there may be time later. I am glad to have
your recommendations for our files.

Cordially yours,
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